
 

 

 

Thursday 20th December 
 
E-Safety Update 3 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
It has been brought to our attention that many children in school are playing the game 
Fortnite.  
 
We have been made aware that some children have been communicating with strangers 
using the game’s chat feature. This has led to some children becoming upset by some 
conversations that have taken place.  
 
Please find attached a guide taken from the Safer Internet Website. This contains advice 
for parents whose children play Fortnite alongside links to other webpages that contain 
useful information.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Deputy Head Teacher 
 
 
 

 
 


